
Elections to GPC are taking 
place in your region, want  
to get involved?
If you are a BMA member and you would  
like to represent colleagues in your  
region now is your chance.

NOMINATIONS

Nominations open 7th February at midday  
and close on 7th March at midday.

To submit a nomination go to  
elections.bma.org.uk

For more information email the team 
elections@bma.org.uk


